
Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Combined Public Communications, Inc. 

December 3, 2013 
Via Overnight Delivery 

Application for Authority to Provide Pay Telephone Service within the State of Florida 
Docket Number- 130275-TC 

Dear Ms. Cole: 
;, 

Enclosed for filing please find the original and one (1) copy of the Florida Secretary of State Authority 
submitte~ on b~half of Combined Public Communications, Inc. This filing is made in connection with the 
above referenced docket number. 

Please ac'knowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and returning 
it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3004 or 
via email to morton@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
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~ Robin Norton 
Consultant to Combined Public Communications, Inc. 

J 
cc: ¥elody C. Weil- CPC 
file: <f:PC - Florida 
tms: FLp 1300a 
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~ 2600 Maitland Center Parkway, Suite 300- Maitland, FL 3275 I 
P.O. Dr~wer 200- Winter Park, FL 32790-0200- Telephone: (407) 740-8575- Facsimile: (407) 740-0613 
·· ' www.tminc.com 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED DEC 04, 2013
DOCUMENT NO. 07269-13
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



November 21,2013 

PHYLLIS MILLER 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
Division of Corporations 

TECHNOLOGIES MANAGEMENT, INC 
2600 MAITLAND CENTER PARKWAY, #300 
MAITLAND, FL 32751 

Qualification documents for COMBINED PUBLIC COMMUNICATIONS, INC. were filed 
on November 20, 2013 and assigned document number F13000005053. Please refer 
to this number whenever corresponding with this office. 

Your corporation is now authorized to transact business in Florida. 

To maintain "active" status with the Division of Corporations, an annual report must be 
filed yearly between January 1st and May 1st beginning in the year following the file 
date or effective date indicated above. If the annual report is not filed by May 1st, a 
$400 late fee will be added . 

. 
A Federal Employer Identification Number (FEI/EIN) will be required when this report is 
filed.• Contact the IRS at 1-800-829-4933 for an SS-4 form or go to www.irs.gov. 
Please notify this office if the corporate address changes. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact this office at (850) 
245-6052. 

Tyrone Scott 
Regulatory Specialist II 
New Filings Section 
Division of Corporations 
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Letter Number: 813A00026941 
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